
MN STUDENTS: DESIGN A NEW 
LOGO FOR MAFAA AND ENTER 

FOR A CHANCE TO WIN A  
$500 SCHOLARSHIP 

Overview 

The Minnesota Association of Financial Aid Administrators (MAFAA) is in 
search of a new logo.   We are celebrating our 50th Anniversary and are 
looking for a fresh new look to be unveiled in May of 2018.   

Guidelines 

1. Incorporate MAFAA’s official color of Blue (Pantone 2935 C) and
the MAFAA name in the logo (acronym along with the full name).

2. Submit your design via email along with your contact information
and the name/address of the college you will be attending in Fall
2017/Spring 2018 by Monday October 30, 2017.

The winner will be notified in December.   The scholarship will be sent 
directly to the college the winner is attending for the 2017-18 school year.  

DEADLINE 
OCTOBER 
30TH 2017 

ad 
 

WINNER WILL 
RECEIVE A $500 
SCHOLARSHIP 

AVAILABLE TO 
STUDENTS 

ATTENDING ANY 
 MN COLLEGE IN 
FALL OF 2017 

THE NEW LOGO 
WILL REPLACE THE 

CURRENT LOGO 

EMAIL SUBMISSIONS 
OR QUESTIONS TO: 

anniversarytaskforce
@gmail.com

Website: 
www.mafaa.org 


	Overview
	DEADLINE OCTOBER 30TH 2017
	WINNER WILL RECEIVE A $500 SCHOLARSHIP
	AVAILABLE TO STUDENTS ATTENDING ANY
	 MN COLLEGE IN FALL OF 2017
	THE NEW LOGO WILL REPLACE THE CURRENT LOGO
	EMAIL SUBMISSIONS OR QUESTIONS TO:





